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Welcome Back, Panthers!

W E  A R E  E X C I T E D  T O  W E L C O M E  B A C K  A L L

S T U D E N T S  T O  C A M P U S  O N  T U E S D A Y ,  A U G U S T

1 0 T H !  ( S T U D E N T S  W I L L  S T A R T  I N  H O M E R O O M

A T  9 : 1 5  A M  &  W I L L  B E  D I S M I S S E D  A T  4 : 1 0  P M . )

21-22 school year promises to bring many changes at

Braden River Middle School. While we will return to

our pre-Covid scheduling & protocols, we have

learned a valuable lesson about keeping each other

safe and will maintain practices like hand-sanitizer in

every classroom, daily cleaning and sanitizing, and

staying home when ill. Masks are now optional & we

welcome whatever makes your child comfortable. 

Construction is continuing this year. Students will

return to a newly expanded cafeteria and newly

renovated classes in Building 6. Building 1-(the

administrative office, media center & science classes)

and Building 8-(new 6-classroom building) are still

under construction, which means the administrative

office has been temporarily placed in the multi-

purpose room (adjacent to the gym), the media

center has been relocated to rm. 410, and all science

classes will start the year in the Learning Cottages

(portable classrooms). By the start of the 22-23 school

year all phases of construction will be completed;

however, in the meantime, we will make the best of

our situation.

In order to prepare your child for his or her return,

please review the student handbook on the website

to ensure a successful start. We plan to start strong, ,

be strong, stay strong & finish strong. But this cannot

be done without the support of every parent and

school community member working with teachers

and staff members for the greater good of our

students

Best regards,

Mrs. Zenon-Richardson

Proud Principal

Dressing for Success
P L E A S E  V I S I T  O U R  W E B S I T E  T O  R E V I E W  T H E  S T U D E N T

H A N D B O O K  F O R  S T U D E N T  D R E S S  C O D E  R E Q U I R E M E N T S .

Y O U  C A N  F I N D  T H I S  O N  P G S .  1 2 - 1 3  O F  T H E  H A N D B O O K .  

K E Y  H I G H L I G H T S :  

- N O  S L E E V E L E S S   S H I R T S .  

 - N O  H O L E S  O R  S L I T S  I N  J E A N S  O R  P A N T S  S H O W I N G

S K I N .  

- N O  L E G G I N G S .

 

I M P O R T A N T  R E M I N D E R S  F O R  A

S U C C E S S F U L  S T A R T :

- S t u d e n t s  m u s t  w e a r  t h e i r  I D s  a n d  t h e y
m u s t  b e  v i s i b l e  a t  a l l  t i m e s .

- S t u d e n t s  s h o u l d  a r r i v e  t o  s c h o o l  o n
t i m e  &  t o  e v e r y  c l a s s .

- C e l l  p h o n e s  m u s t  b e  o f f  &  s t o r e d  a w a y
u n l e s s  g i v e n  p e r m i s s i o n .

-IDs are required for safety purposes.
-All issues must be reported.

-Car riders must be dropped off (no earlier
than 8:45 am & picked up (no later than 4:40

pm) in the car rider lane & not along  River
Club Blvd. 

Safety Updates for a
Successful Year:

Safety is our utmost priority at BRMS. In order
to maintain a safe & orderly environment, the

following safety tips should be followed:

 
Key Supplies for Success:

-Folders
-Paper
-Pencils

Each teacher will provide a supply list for their
class. However, the following items will help your

child to have a successful start:

Schedule Pick-Up
Thursday, 8/5 

5-7 pm
BRMS Gym

Success is the sum of small efforts, repeated day-in and day-out. 
Robert Collier

The YMCA Before & After School Program is available for students who must arrive before
8:45 am or be picked up after 4:40 pm.


